
Computer Science and Engineering Department, BGBSBU has organized a free 1 day seminar on IPR and 

Patent Filing on May 12, 2017. The seminar was conducted by Dr. Ram Singh, Head, Department of 

Mathematical & Engineering Sciences, BGSBU. The main objective of this seminar was to increase the 

awareness of patent filing and its various aspects like how to search, draft including filing and 

prosecution procedure etc. Huge response for it has been received and more than 14 participants have 

registered for the workshop.  

Dr. Ram Singh addressed the participants and highlighted the need for looking at the problems 

existing within the local eco-system differently, thinking out of box which in turn leads to 

innovation. He deliberated day long on varied aspects of Intellectual Property Rights. 

The purpose of the committee is to promote IPR in university and facilitation and management 

of Intellectual property in the university.  


